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Advice and support during the coronavirus   
(Covid-19) pandemic. 

While we are not holding advice surgeries during the Covid-19 crisis, 
both of us and our staff are working from home and continuing to 
help constituents with a range of issues. 

The best way to contact us is by emailing either 
Rhoda.Grant.MSP@Parliament.Scot 

David.Stewart.MSP@Parliament.Scot 
You can also find updates on our work representing the Highlands and Islands 
and the latest advice and information on Covid-19 on our Facebook pages and 

websites. 
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